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I am horrified that we would even entertain the possibility of ending mail in voting. 

This system has allowed for more access to voting for Oregonians and has 

consistently demonstrated low levels of fraud. By requiring voters to come in person 

we run the risk of limiting who will participate in our democracy. Working people like 

myself may not be able to take an entire day off work to stand in line to cast my 

ballot.  


